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11 November 2024 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Paperless reporting   
 
We are excited to announce that Fitzharrys School is transitioning to a fully paperless reporting 
system. This change is part of our ongoing efforts to enhance efficiency, reduce our environmental 
impact, and improve accessibility for all our students and their families. As usual reports will be 
available on My Child at School, but there will no longer be a paper copy to take home unless you 
choose to opt out of paperless reporting by clicking this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/P1esMevLWT  
 
Why Paperless Reporting?  

• Environmental Benefits: By reducing our paper usage, we are taking a significant step 
towards sustainability.  

• Efficiency: Digital reports will streamline the reporting process, making it quicker and 
easier for you to access your child’s progress.  

• Accessibility: You will be able to access your child’s reports online at any time on My Child 
at School.  

 
How It Works  

• Accessing Reports: Reports will only be available through My Child at School unless you 
want to opt out of paperless reporting. You will receive an email with instructions on how to 
log in and view your child’s report.  

• Support: If you have any issues accessing My Child at School try this link MCAS-Parent-
Guide-July-24-New-UI-version-1.pdf or you can contact the school on 
office.4127@fitzharrys.school where a member of staff can support you.   

 
We believe this transition will greatly benefit our school community, and we appreciate your 
support and cooperation. If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to reach out.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in your child’s education.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
Alison Twyford   
Assistant Head Attainment & Assessment  
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